

Village of Chenequa

July 2021 Newsletter

Summer has begun!



Please welcome part-time Officer David Ferger (pictured with Chief Neumer) to Chenequa. He is a full-time officer for the Town of Waterford Police Department assigned to 3rd shift patrol. Officer Ferger recently joined Waterford on a full-time basis after 3+ years as a full-time Officer in the City of Racine. Please help us welcome David!

Forestry News

Lawn Fertilization & Buffer Zones

There is absolutely no fertilizer allowed within 20 feet of North and Pine Lakes. Lawn fertilizer beyond 20 feet must be phosphorous free. This has been the law since 2008 and you can be ticketed and fined.

Fertilizing within 20 feet of the lake, in addition to being illegal, negatively effects the lake. It causes algae and aquatic plant growth. This also reduces water clarity on the lake you and your neighbors live on. With the cooperation of all lake residents, we can assure a better tomorrow on the lake.

Do you have a poor line of sight?

If you are having difficulties seeing oncoming traffic while pulling out onto Chenequa's main travel corridors due to excessive shrub or tree growth, we can help. Our Highway/Forestry Department will happily remove whatever shrubbery and tree growth necessary to reduce blind spots.

Please email Cody Lincoln at clincoln@chenequa.org with any questions or concerns.

Village Hall will be closed on July 5th in observance of Independence Day.

Please call 262-446-5070 to reach an on-duty officer if you need assistance.

4th of July Fireworks

Fireworks will take place at dusk on Sunday, July 4, 2021.

During the Pine Lake Fourth of July celebrations, please be sure that your boat lights are operating and anchored or moored at least 200 feet away from the island or barge during the fireworks display. We hope everyone has a safe and enjoyable Independence Day!



Board of Review

As a reminder to residents Notice of Assessments will be mailed July 12th.

Open book is scheduled for Tuesday, July 27th, 2021 from 3pm – 5pm. If you have any questions, please contact Mark Link with Tyler Technologies at 414-704-0647.

Board of Review is scheduled for Thursday, August 5th, 2021 at 1:00p.m.